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General Surgeon Emad Amirhom, M.D.  has joined the medical staff of Poplar Bluff Regional Medical Center.  

"Helping patients overcome diseases, and in some cases, curing them of cancer through surgery, is my true passion. ” Dr. Amirhom said. “I am
eager to collaborate with the medical team to ensure that my patients receive the highest level of care. Building a strong doctor-patient
relationship is essential to their well-being and is critical in the healing process."

Dr. Amirhom graduated from the Faculty of Medicine at Cairo University in Cairo, Egypt. He completed a Surgical Oncology Residency with the
National Cancer Institute at Cairo University and a General Surgery Residency at Bronx Health System in Bronx, New York. Dr. Amirhom also
practiced as a General Practitioner with the Ministry of Health in Cairo, Egypt.  

Dr. Amirhom will join the practice of Regional Physician Services.  Areas of specialty include open and minimally invasive surgery, including
robotic-assisted and laparoscopic surgery. He treats a range of illnesses and injuries, including appendicitis, hernias, gallbladder disease,
breast cancer, colon cancer, thyroid issues, and others.

"Advancements in medical practice and treatment options continue to transform patient care," said Clyde Wood, CEO of Poplar Bluff Regional
Medical Center. "We are pleased to welcome Dr. Amirhom to our medical staff as we remain committed to delivering safe, high-quality surgical
care to our community."

Dr. Amirhom will maintain office hours from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  He is currently accepting new patients. For more
information, visit RegionalPhysicianServices.com and click “Providers” or call  573.778.2600.

About Poplar Bluff Regional Medical Center:

Poplar Bluff Regional Medical Center is located in Poplar Bluff, Missouri and serves Butler County and seven other surrounding counties.
PBRMC is committed to meeting our community’s healthcare needs by providing compassionate, quality patient care. The medical center
offers a wide range of services, including oncology, cardiology, orthopedics, robotic surgery, women’s health and more. Learn more at
PBRMC.com.
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